
John Ray’s Got 

Talent!

Does your child have a particular talent? 

Dancing, singing, playing an instrument, gymnastics, 
magic, poetry recitals, acting, hula hooping or anything 

else!

Well now is their time to shine! 

If your child would like to, please work with them to put 
together a performance of no more than 3 minutes. 

Auditions will be held in classes week beginning 10th July. 
Your child can bring with them any props, music, 

costumes they wish to use. Each class will then vote for 
their finalist. 

Finals will be held on Thursday 20th July
(This is an in school event, sorry no parents) 

We can’t wait to be wowed!


